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Meeting with Congressman Hanna
Arc CEO, Karen Korotzer, and members of The Arc's Family Advocacy 
group, met with Congressman Richard Hanna, to discuss issues 
affecting The Arc, and people we support. The advocates expressed 
the need for Federal Medicaid support to help fund wage increases for 
the hard working, dedicated staff at The Arc, as well as the need for 
person-centered planning for all people we support; especially those 
in facility based settings. Aging parents, and families with adult 
children with disabilities need to have more residential options for 
their loved ones, and that too was discussed at this important 
meeting. The Arc would like to thank the Congressman for taking time 
out his schedule to sit down and have an open dialogue with us. 
Congressman Hanna has been supportive of our mission during his 
tenure as our representative and we look forward to continued 
advocacy efforts with the next U.S. Representative for the 22nd 
Congressional District, as well as other elected officials. 




